July 27, 2022
Greetings:

God has truly blessed the Ushers & Nurses Ministries of the Consolidated Missionary Baptist
State Convention of AR, Inc. (CMBSC). Despite the global pandemic, we’ve continued striving,
not only to serve the Lord’s “Doors of the Church,” but also throughout our many communities.

This year, I'm pleased to announce that we’re looking forward to attending the first totally “in-
person” Baptist Convention i=-aver two {2) years, September 5t — 8t in Houston, TX. It’s also
an opportunity to represent our state during our “Ushers & Nurses Presidential March!”

As President of the CMBSC Usher’s & Nurses Division, I'd like to solicit your support in
representing the great state of Arkansas with a monetary donation. Your donation will go
towards supporting our continued outreach programs, and our servant work for the Lord.
Please mail your check or money order in support of this event No later than, AUGUST 315t to:

CMBSC
Usher’s March
P. O Box 34130
Little Rock, AR 72203

We've truly Come This Far by Faith, and | want to sincerely Thank each of you for your steady
and diligent work in moving our Ministry forward in the Lord.

In Christ,

/c.z/(/(/é Seatt

Sis. Fannie Scott, President
State Ushers & Nurses Ministries
870-858-0466
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